
 

 

 

The Finance Committee will meet during the week of April 22, 2024 via zoom.   

We expect to review the budget to actual and expenditure reports, and receive 

reports on preparations for the upcoming audit, status of FY 2024 grant awards,  

and expectations for FY 25 funding 

All Board members are invited – if you would like to attend, please let either 

Colleen Miller or Arrington Johnson know 

Colleen.miller@dlcv.org 

Arrington.johnson@dlcv.org 

The budget-to-actual report and financial headlines will be sent to the board via 

email on Monday, April 22, 2024 
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